
 

   

 

AUGUST 2022 DISTRICT NEWSLETTER 

WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL! 

Our District Newsletter will be sent out each 
month with information from the education 
departments. We look forward to sharing the 
great things happening in your schools. Please 
feel free to share your news with us so we can 
add to our newsletter.  
Thank you for all you do!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

September 1-Progress Reports 

September 5-Labor Day Holiday 

September 6-PD Day (No Students) 

September 15-Bus Driver Appreciation Day (Cars Movie Theme) 

October 3-7-Fall Break 

October 13-Report Cards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

0MESSAGES FROM DEPARTMENTS: 

Technology: We are in the process of launching our new district website and phone 

app. The website address is the same: www.crockettcavs.net. Please check it out! 

Please set up your multi-factor authentication if you haven’t already. The directions 

were sent in an email from Mr. Pratt and they are on the district website under 

Technology tab. Thanks for all the help tickets you have been putting in and we 

appreciate the reviews that you submit. Hopefully, things will begin to run more 

smoothly over the next few weeks as we continue to address issues.  

Special Education:   We want to welcome everyone back!  We have several new 

faces this year. The sped department welcomes Chloe Chow Ibarra, Speech Language 

Pathologist and Renee Cox, Speech Teacher for our 5 schools. Mrs. Tera Stephens 

has joined the sped team at FES. At middle school, we welcomed Janice Moore to the 

7th grade team. If you see Carli Branson at the middle school, she is not lost----she is 

leading our sped staff at the middle school and serving as the 8th grade sped teacher. 

Mrs. Leah Camp has joined the high school’s sped staff. She and Cody Dew will be 

serving our 9-12th grade students. Mrs. Vickie Cleek has joined the high school sped 

crew as a special education inclusion assistant.  

LEAPs:  LEAPs will be kicking off on Aug. 8. We are excited to enter the third year of 

our grant and look forward to a year packed with exciting activities. If you are interested 

in working in the LEAPs program, contact Allison Smith for more information. 

Allison.smith@crockettcavs.net 

Pre-k: We are excited to welcome our Pre-k students as they begin their education 

journey. Be sure as you see these families drop off their child for the first time, you 

pass along encouraging words. Our teachers and assistants could also benefit from 

extra support as they begin modeling these precious children into students that will one 

day be in many of your rooms. We have a full program this year!!  

Food Service: Thanks to a flexibility provided by USDA waivers, ALL students were 

eligible to receive both breakfast and lunch at no cost through the 2021-2022 school 

year. Those flexibility waivers were not extended for the 2022-2023 school year and 

expired June 30,2022. 

So... what does that mean for student meals? 

Friendship, Gadsden and Maury City Elementary will be taking part in the Community 

Eligibility Program or Provision 2 Program during the 22-23 school year. What this 

means is that students attending those participating school will be offered both 

breakfast and lunch meals at no charge, regardless of eligibility status. 

http://www.crockettcavs.net/


   

 

Crockett County Middle School and Crockett County High School students will 

continue to receive breakfast at no cost; however, lunch meals will require a Free & 

Reduced Meal Application in order to receive meals at no cost or a reduced pricing. 

Copies of the meal application can be found in the CCMS/CCHS cafeterias. 

Coordinated School Health: Please help me welcome all our new Health Services 

staff!  Courtney Harber, GES/FES School Nurse, Destiny Watson, MCES School 

Nurse, and Angie Bodkins, as our School Social Worker.  We are so excited to have 

these ladies join us! 

Assessment: Please visit the Crockett County Assessment website linked here: 

https://www.crockettcavs.net/administration/curriculum-instruction-assessment to see 

a list of the assessment information posted. 

Instruction: Math instructional materials will be adopted this school year. If you are 

interested in joining the math textbook adoption team, please send an email to Dawn 

Carmack or Katie Mansfield to let them know your interest.   

ESSER: You can review ESSER on our school website and complete a survey there. 

Here is the link for the survey as well. ESSER Survey 

Newsletter: If you have anything you wish to share in our district newsletter, please 

email Dr. Katie Mansfield at katie.mansfield@crockettcavs.net. We know there are lots 

of great things happening in our district and we want to share them! 

 

https://www.crockettcavs.net/administration/curriculum-instruction-assessment
https://forms.office.com/r/F8neYKVHL7
mailto:katie.mansfield@crockettcavs.net


   

 



   

 



   

 

Crockett County Middle and High School Fall Sports Schedules 

                         



   

 

                      

 



   

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 


